TO:

CITY MANAGER

DATE:

**1995 SEPTEMBER 08** 

FROM:

**HUMAN RESOURCES MANAGER** 

SUBJECT:

RETIREMENTS

**PURPOSE**:

To inform Council of the following retirements

### **RECOMMENDATION:**

1. THAT the Mayor, on behalf of Council, send to the following retirees a letter of appreciation for their many years of loyal and dedicated service to the City.

#### **REPORT**

## Mr. Brien Gallagher

Mr. Gallagher retired from employment with the City on 1995 July 31 after 35 years of service .

He commenced employment with Burnaby on 1960 February 10 in the Engineering Department and since 1985 has held the position of Senior Printshop Operator in the Printshop.

Presentation of the gift from the City took place in the Mayor's office on 1995 June 28 at 3:30 p.m.

# Mr. Fred Evans

Mr. Evans will be retiring from employment with the City on 1985 September 29 after 23 years of service.

He commenced employment with Burnaby on 1972 September 18 as a Property Valuator-Negotiator in our Legal Department, the position he has held since that time.

Arrangements have been made for presentation of the gift from the City to take place at a luncheon being held for Mr. Evans at B.B. Belton's on September 27 at 12:00.

### Mr. Mike Leismeister

Mr. Leismeister will be retiring from employment with the City on 1995 September 29 after 32 years of service.

He commenced employment with Burnaby on 1963 June 11 in the Engineering Department and since 1979 has held the position of Equipment Foreman - Grounds Maintenance in the Parks Department.

Mr. Leismeister has declined a formal presentation.

P. Tennant

HUMAN RESOURCES MANAGER

/mg

cc: Deputy City Manager

Corporate Labour Relations